
 

 

 

Q&A: ASAM 1.0 RFP BIDDER’S CONFERENCE 

Posted January 7, 2024 

1. How many providers will be awarded? 

Up to two providers will be awarded.   

2. Are providers who are not in the 19136 ZIP code eligible to be considered for 

this RFP? 

No. Providers must be physically located in the 19136 ZIP code. Providers 

outside of the ZIP code will not be considered. 

3. Would providers operating in a nearby ZIP code be able to add a mobile 

component to an existing license to serve this ZIP code, or identify a location 

in the ZIP code after being awarded? 

No. Providers must be currently operating a brick-and-mortar mortar facility in 

the 19136 ZIP code when they submit their proposal. 

4. Can providers propose a program embedded in a residential program or 

does the program need to be accessible to anyone in the community?    

It must be an outpatient program and cannot be embedded in a residential 

program. The awarded provider needs to treat members in the community and 

cannot be restricted to only individuals receiving treatment at the residential 

program. 

5. Regarding the financial status report, will it be sufficient to do a review by a 

CPA?  

Per Section 3.7 of the RFP, “An overview of your agency’s financial status, 

including a certified corporate audit report (with management letter where 

applicable). If this is not available, please explain and submit a review report by a 

CPA firm.” 

6. Are there start-up funds available?  

There are no start-up funds available. 

7. Will the slides be posted?   

The Bidder’s Conference was recorded, and it is posted to the CBH Clinical 

Procurement Webpage under the RFP. 

https://cbhphilly.org/

